Julie Enea

Subject: FW: Emails for ad hoc agenda

From: Joe Queirolo

Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 at 6:54 AM
To: Colleen Awad

Subject: Re: Question for Health Services

Colleen,

As an addendum to my previous question, perhaps Health Services could also discuss why Contra Costa is the
only Bay Area county (I don't consider Sonoma to be in the Bay Area since it wasn't one of the counties that
synchronized their responses in the early days of the pandemic) not to move into the red zone. Again, is it
something about the citizenry or is it something about the way the response has been managed?

I'd really like an answer. I'm surprised the Board of Supervisors doesn't want one as well.

Thanks,

Joe Queirolo

From: Joe Queirolo

Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 at 1:05 PM
To: SupervisorMitchoff

Subject: Covid-19 test turnaround time

Dear Supervisor Mitchoff,



The State says 90% of test results are returned in two days. Contra Costa says our test results are returned in
2-4 days so presumably we're in the 10%. Why are we so far behind the curve on this?

Thanks,

Joe Queirolo

Concord





